
Please take notice the Town of Darien Planning Board will be holding a public hearing to hear the 

request of Andrew Wolfley.  He has submitted an application for a Special Use Permit for a seasonal 

cabin. The location of said project would be located at Smithley Road, Darien, NY, 14040, and SBL 

12.-1-24. Said hearing will take place on September 15, 2025 at 7:40 PM at the Darien Town Hall 

10569 Alleghany Road, Darien, NY 14040. 

 


